
Declaration letter

Company：Jiangxi Lianchuang Hongsheng Electronic Co., Ltd.

FCC ID：2BAPQ-MAK-ME00

The following statement: The difference between the left ear and the

right ear is only the difference in the color of the PCB board, and the two

headphones are the same, so apply for the same ID number
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Yunfu Chi


